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The ICP Ph.D. Workshop is organised twice every year 
under the auspices of the European Ph.D. Network on 
International Climate Policy. It has the aim to offer Ph.D. 
candidates the opportunity to present their research ideas 
and results, receive feedback, exchange information and 
network with fellow colleagues, all in an informal and 
stimulating environment. Ph.D. students from all disciplines 
working on topics relevant to climate policy are encouraged 
to submit applications. 
 
This workshop is organised by the EDRC, and supported by 
the Island and Small States Institute (ISSI) and the Faculty 
of Economics, Management and Accounts (FEMA) of the 
University of Malta, and received financial and technical 
support from the Ministry of Finance Economy and 
Investments (MFEI) and the Malta Tourism Authority (MTA). 
 
We look forward to receiving your abstracts and welcoming 
you in Malta. 
 
 
 
Stefano Moncada 
The organising committee 

The workshop will focus on the following topics: 
 

 Climate Change Mitigation; 

 Climate Change Adaptation; 

 Adaptation and Development; 

 Climate Change Economics; 

 Climate Change Modeling; 

 Climate Change Negotiations and post-Kyoto 

Climate Regimes; 

 European Studies and Climate Change 

 Small Islands and Climate Change 

 Energy, Technology, and Environmental Policy 

 Instruments of Climate Policy (market and non-

market based) 

 Climate Change Financing and Technology 

 Climate Change and Biodiversity 

REGISTRATION 
 

Download application from www.um.edu.mt/events/icpworkshop2011 
 

Closing date for application: 3rd July 2011 

Language: English 

Applications and/or further enquires must be emailed to: icpworkshop2011@um.edu.mt 
 

If you intend to present a paper, you are kindly requested to submit an abstract of not more than 500 words, with the same 
deadline as above. Acceptance, or otherwise, of papers will be communicated to all applicants by the 11th of July 2011. 
 

There is no participation fee and meals during the workshop are covered by the organisers. However, 
participants are expected to  cover their travel and accommodation expenses. 

http://www.um.edu.mt/events/icpworkshop2011

